

St. Charles Avenue Presbyterian Church

August 29, 2021 | Fourteenth Sunday after Pentecost ONLINE WORSHIP

WELCOME TO WORSHIP AND ANNOUNCEMENTS

Sarah Chancellor-Watson

VOLUNTARY

CALL TO WORSHIP (responsive)

Hallie Boh

Worship the Lord with gladness!

We come into God's presence with singing.

For the Lord our God is good.

God's steadfast love endures forever.

PRAYER OF THE DAY

God of all power and peace, as Jesus sent his disciples out to heal the sick, cast out demons, gather the lost, raise the dead, and proclaim the nearness of your realm, make us ready to go and share the good news we have received; through Jesus Christ our Lord. Amen.

PRAYER FOR ILLUMINATION

FIRST READING Matthew 28:16-20

MESSAGE FOR THE CHILDREN Katie Brendler

SECOND READING Luke 9:1-6

SERMON "Go" David Garnett

PASTORAL PRAYER AND THE LORD'S PRAYER

BENEDICTION

VOLUNTARY

Please scroll down for announcements.

IN TODAY'S WORSHIP

<u>PARTS OF TODAY'S LITURGY</u> were taken from *Feasting on the Word Worship Companion*, Westminster/John Knox Press, ©2014 and used with permission.

<u>THANK YOU, DAVID!</u> Today is the last Sunday that our Interim Senior Pastor, David Garnett, will be with us. We are very grateful for his service and feel blessed to have had him in our pulpit and on our staff these past several weeks. David's next pastorship will be at Central Presbyterian Church in Anderson, South Carolina.

<u>FLOWERS WERE GIVEN</u> for this morning's services in loving memory of Nathan's mother, Betty Ann Adams, by Mr. and Mrs. Nathan P. Adams, III and Family.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

OUR NEW SENIOR PASTOR ARRIVES THIS WEEK!

We are overjoyed to announce that Rev. Dr. Chris Currie will officially begin his work as our Senior Pastor this week! Join us in welcoming Chris, his wife Stephanie, and their children Thomas, Harrison and Corinne, who moved to New Orleans earlier this summer. Chris will lead us in worship next Sunday morning. To learn more about Chris and his family, visit www.scapc.org/new-pastor.



WELCOME, LYNN! Last week, we welcomed to our staff Lynn Hoffman as our new Director of Administration. Lynn is a native New Orleanian and grew up attending St. Charles Avenue Presbyterian Church. She graduated from St. Martin's Episcopal School and the University of Mississippi. After earning an MBA in accounting from Tulane University A. B. Freeman School of Business, she moved to New York City where she was a corporate auditor for several companies. In 2005, she moved home to be closer to family and to be in the city that she loves most. Lynn rejoined the church in 2006, becoming active in several small groups. After ten years as the Director of Audit for Loyola University



New Orleans, she began working as an accountant for individuals and small businesses. She is "excited to join the SCAPC staff and be a part of SCAPC's next chapter."

<u>RECONNECT WITH THE CORNER CELEBRATION:</u> Sunday, September 12 from 9:30–10:15 a.m. is our kick off for Sunday School classes. Age-appropriate children's groups will meet throughout the building, and all adults will be invited to the Land Building front lawn. On display will be small groups, activities and committees so members can learn how to reconnect with the church. Come join the fun, meet new friends and get involved.

<u>PW SIMPLE ELEGANCE POSTPONED:</u> In an abundance of caution, Simple Elegance at the home of Jennifer Steck will be postponed until Tuesday April 5, 2022. We look forward to gathering safely in the springtime for our joyous Presbyterian Women celebration.